
Good Evening Center High School Families and Friends, 
  

This is Jerald Ferguson, Center High School principal, with my message for the week of October 

26th.  If you are interested in joining me for my virtual, open office hour every Tuesday from 

9:00 to 10:00 AM, please contact Ms. Poor at (916) 338-6422 to schedule and reserve a time. 
  

With the recent board decision to open no sooner than January 5
th

, 2021, Center High School 

leadership is continuing to work with District Administration to plan Center High School’s 

reopening for in-person instruction per guidance from Sacramento County, state and local health 

authorities, as well as the governor’s office.  As we develop our plans we will be sending out 

updates and important information to all stakeholders.  Attached to the email sent today is a draft 

of a guide we are creating for students and families regarding Center High School’s hybrid 

model.  Please take a look at the information and we wish to remind everyone that it is still being 

drafted and may be subject to change. 

  
The College & Career Center will host 2 virtual meetings this week.  On Wednesday, November 

4
th
, Sierra College will present on how to complete the admission application and on Thursday, 

November 5
th
, UC Santa Cruz will present on how to answer the Personal Insight Questions 

when applying to any UC campus.  Both of these presentations are scheduled to begin at 

2:30pm.  For more information, please contact Mr. Camarena at mcamarena@centerusd.org. 

  
The Center High School Junior class is holding a fundraiser at Chipotle located at 781 Pleasant 

Grove Blvd, suite 140, in Roseville on Wednesday, November 4
th
, from 5:00 to 9:00 PM.  If 

purchasing in person, please mention at checkout that you are there for the Center High School 

fundraiser.  Otherwise, if you are ordering online for pick-up please use the 

code NG2MGNJ.  Chipotle will not count delivery orders towards the fundraiser.  Please see the 

attached flyer. 
  

The following is a message from the Center High School Boosters: “We are excited to announce 

our first Booster Club fundraiser for the school year...a Facebook Online Auction running from 

November 9th through November 13
th

.  Every day during the week of November 9th through the 

13th we are posting a couple of auction items, inviting you to place a bid underneath each 

picture.  If you are curious to see what will be up for grabs, check out our Facebook page at 

Center Cougars Boosters.  We will have a full list of items available and what day they will come 

up for auction.  Be sure to keep an eye on your bids because the auction will run from 9am until 

9pm daily. The highest bid at the close of the auction will win.  Make sure to like us on Facebook 

at Center Cougars Boosters and check out our web page at www.centercougarboosters.com to 

get the full details.  Let’s get ready to bid!” 

Thank you and we hope that everyone has a wonderful week. 

  
Sincerely, 

Jerald Ferguson, principal 
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